
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Lorianne O'Donnell 
Chief Operating Officer 

 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of a series of Special Meetings of the Greenwich Public Schools Food Services 
Committee Menu Planning Sub-Committee to be held every Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 
beginning March 29, thru May 3, 2019 at the Havemeyer Building, IT Room, 290 Greenwich Avenue, 
Greenwich Connecticut. 

 
Agenda for each meeting: 

 
• Introductions 
• Goals 
• Action-Items for Next Meeting 

 
Those requiring special accommodations to attend the meeting should contact Pat Spooner by phone at 
203-625-7428, by email pat_spooner@greenwich.k12.ct.us, or in person at 290 Greenwich Avenue, 
Greenwich, CT at least 72 hours prior to the meeting. 

 
Lorianne O'Donnell 

 
Chief Operating Officer 
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